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Hello, I'm Susannah Mars, a professional actress based in Damascus, Oregon. Over 

the past thirty years, I've appeared on many television shows and movies that have 

been shot here in beautiful Oregon, and it has been an enriching experience for me 

as an artist and a business person. I am keenly aware of the positive impact a 

production company's presence has on our city and state. Hotels, restaurants, shops, 

and myriad freelance artists like me all receive a positive financial impact, and there 

is also a wonderful sense of pride in sharing our gorgeous state. I hope you will 

support HB3329 and those of us who are artists who make Oregon home. Thank 

you. Susannah Mars  


